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MTQ to conduct land survey on Route 207 
 
(Kahnawake – 9, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2011) The Lands Unit of the Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke would like to inform the community that survey work is being conducted 
around the Suzanne River area on Route 207 on Tuesday, May 10th and Wednesday, 
May 11th.  
 
The survey work is being conducted by technicians with the Ministère de Transport du 
Quebec. Results from survey will be used to draw up plans for culvert replacements later 
this year. Work will take place on both common and private land in the area of the 
Suzanne River. Land owners have been made aware of the project. 
 
For further information contact Senior Land Management Officer Martin Stacey at (450) 
638-8244 or martin.stacey@mck.ca . 
 
 
SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please run at your discretion until 5pm on 11, Onerahtohkó:wa/May 2011. 
For further information on this release, contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 

 


